

April 26, 2006

Mark Paul, Managing Director Synergy Consulting Group, LLC Post Office Box 91507 Portland, OR 97291-0507

Dear Mr. Paul:

Thank you so much for your presentation at the recent InnoTech event. Your session, "What to do Before You Quit Your Day Job" was extremely well received and garnered the following high marks from survey participants:

- Respondents felt strongly that your material was timely, was relevant to them personally & professionally and provided new, innovative solutions.
- Respondents were glad to have attended your session.
- Respondents agreed that you presented the material clearly, encouraged participation, managed the discussion well and responded to their questions effectively.

In an event with 80+ presentations for attendees to choose from, the above responses are exceptional! In addition to delivering an outstanding presentation, we appreciate the strong support and promotional assistance you gave to InnoTech well before the event.

As you know, InnoTech is the region's premier annual one day conference & exhibition highlighting Oregon and SW Washington's innovation & technology development opportunities. InnoTech is built for Business and Technology Executives, guided & directed by executives in the region. It is through strong partnerships and professional, timely educational sessions that InnoTech will continue to grow and improve annually.

I look forward to working with you again on the 2007 InnoTech Oregon event!

Sincerely,

Sean M. Lowery, President Prospera Events, LLC (Producers of InnoTech) www.innotechconference.com